NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2023

Commission Members present: President Alisha Gredy, Vice-President Mark Shields, Member
CIliff Cressey. Members not present: Member Torrie Birkemeier and Member Anna Hofstetter.
Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order at 3:35 pm.

2) ROLL CALL
President Gredy did roll call.

3) APPROVAL OF THE 3-16-2023 MEETING MINUTES
Meeting minutes from 3-16-2023 to be approved at the May meeting.

4) UPDATE ON PARK SIGNAGE

Chris Shuster with Ramblin Dog Designs made a presentation of his proposed signage for
Lincoln Pinch Park. He will look at the park for placement of the sign and send renderings for
the Commission to review. He will be out of town for a month but will work on this project
upon his return.

Chris advised that a digital print sign will cost approximately $1,200.00 to $1,500.00 while the
dimensional sign would cost three times that much. Chris stated he would work with the
Commission due to the amount of funds the Park Commission has.

5) UPDATE ON FUND RAISING IDEAS

Discussion of ideas for raising funds for the park. Commission Members talked about the same
fund-raising ideas as discussed in the past, but they want to focus on one project at a time and
that would be the sign.

6) ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Vice-President Shields had to leave, so there was no further business to discuss.

ADJOURNMENT
President Gredy moved to adjourn the Meeting. Meeting was adjourned at 4:16 p.m.
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